From:

To: Committee of Adjustment (SM)

**Subject:** Regarding: A 2023 085 - Application for Minor Variance

**Date:** July 12, 2023 10:48:56 AM

To the concerned authority,

This email is in regard to the Application for a minor variance to the Zoning Bylaw by 920 Keewatin Pl. We are homeowners of 909 Keewatin Pl and would like to express our opinion about the above request.

We feel that the structure built is too bold for a decorative Garden Arbor. The fact that it does not meet the requirements of the zoning by-law is concerning to us as residents of this small and friendly court.

We would think that it's only fair to obey the by-laws and rules in place without any variance. These sensible rules make sure our neighborhood and community remain beautiful and safe for all families as it is now.

We would have no objections if anybody has a front yard structure that is fully compliant. And we are afraid that this approval can set a bad example for the community.

We request the City to please reconsider the decision that approved this non compliant structure.

Thanks, Jithu James and Chinnu Thomas